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4th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 1, 
 
It is great to have Mrs Hoile back to work, live and in the classroom.  
 
I know the children have enjoyed seeing Mrs Hoile through Zoom phonics lessons but it’s not the 
same as having her back in person. 
 
From Monday 7th December, we will be returning to Mrs Hoile taking the class Monday, Tuesday and 
Friday, with Mrs Wallis in class on Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
Do continue to use the class 1 email address c.class1@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk if you would 
like to contact either of the two teachers. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School 
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